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McKenzie County Injury Crash

What: Injury Crash   

Where: Hwy 85 MM 124, 15 miles South of Watford City 

When: April 14, 2021    5:45 PM 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Cloudy  

Crash Involvement: One Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover

Agencies Involved: NDHP, McKenzie County Sheriff’s Office, Watford City Fire Dept, Grassy 

Butte Fire Dept, McKenzie County Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:  2016 Ford pickup 
Driver No. 1: Richard Hall, male, 60, Grand Junction, CO, injured 
Restraints: Seat belt in use 
Charges:  Under Investigation 

NARRATIVE: Hall was traveling northbound on Hwy 85. Hall’s vehicle ran off the roadway 
into the West ditch, traveled approximately 100 yards, and vaulted off a 30 foot cliff. After the 
vehicle landed, it rolled and came to rest on its top. Hall sustained serious, non-life 
threatening injuries. He was transported by ambulance to the McKenzie County Medical 
Center. This crash remains under investigation by the NDHP. 
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